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 This year’s Summer Reading Program kick off performer was the Oregon Bird Man.  
The event brought in a crowd of close to 400 people (225 children, 171 adults).  
Huge thanks to the Senior Center for allowing us to use their auditorium! 

 Our second event, Bubble Day, also had a huge turnout – 251 children and 121 
adults. 

 Rain or Shine Outdoor Storytimes have averaged 130 attendees at each event so far. 

 We were recently awarded a $10,055 Trust Management grant.  A portion of the 
grant will be used to create a Spanish language collection. 

 Our new schedule with decreased hours will go into effect July 1st. 
 

 
To: Mayor, City Council & Ron Whitlatch, Interim City 
Manager  
 

From: Kendra Antila, Library Director 
 

Subject: Manager’s Report 

Date: June 28, 2024 
 


